
FS to attend 2019 Qianhai Co-operation
Forum in Shenzhen

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will depart for Shenzhen tomorrow
morning (August 2) to attend and address the 2019 Qianhai Co-operation Forum
organised by the Authority of Qianhai and Chinese Association of Hong Kong
and Macao Studies. 

     Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong at noon the same day.
 

http://www.government-world.com/fs-to-attend-2019-qianhai-co-operation-forum-in-shenzhen/
http://www.government-world.com/fs-to-attend-2019-qianhai-co-operation-forum-in-shenzhen/

